
Dear Partnering Parishioners, 

With the passion and suffering of Christ and His glorious resurrection fresh in our minds, the Growth and Formation
committee of our partnering parishes would like your input as we come together as one community united in both 
faith and mission to examine the effects of our current Mass schedule.  To this end, we invite you to complete the 
survey below and respectfully ask that you look into your heart, give prayerful consideration to your answers, and 
allow the Holy Spirit to guide your responses.  

Part 1:  

Name_________________________________________________

Address_______________________________________________

Phone Number__________________________________________

e-mail Address__________________________________________

Parish:                 Sacred Heart                                               St Charles

Part 2:  Rate your feelings by checking one of the boxes – Satisfied, Neutral, or Dissatisfied.  Then check the 
box that best describes why you feel this way.

Question:  How would you best describe your feelings about the current Mass Schedule?

        Satisfied  

I enjoy sharing my faith with other parishioners and like seeing the Church closer to full than to empty

I like that I have the opportunity to meet and greet other members of our partnering parishes

I see this as an opportunity for members of both parish communities to grow together in faith

With one pastor serving both parishes, I recognize the need to consolidate masses

       Neutral 

I have experienced minor inconveniences but I do not see them as a barrier to my faith 

I do not have an opinion about the Mass schedules 

       Dissatisfied

Mass is now too crowded 

The current Mass schedule is inconvenient and I am having a difficult time adjusting my personal routine to
accommodate my faith

The current mass schedule is a hardship for me and I cannot attend mass

It is too difficult to find a parking spot

                (See other side)

Parish Growth and Formation
Sacred Heart and St. Charles Borromeo Parishes

Two Parishes: One Faith – One Mission



Part 3:  Check which of the following applies to you.

       I usually attend the same Mass 

       4:00 Mass Saturday at Sacred Heart

7:30 Mass Sunday at Sacred Heart    

10:00 Mass Sunday at St. Charles

4:00 Mass Sunday at Sat Charles 

       I do not have a regular Mass that I attend

       I do not attend Mass at either parish

My preferred day and time for Mass would be:  ___________________________________________________

Part 4:  It would be most helpful if you would share your comments.  We are looking for both the pros and the
cons so we can make a truthful and honest evaluation.  In making your comments please be kind and 
respectful, and include any recommendations or constructive criticisms you may have.  

Comments____________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_______________________________________________________________________________________

We, the Parish Growth and Formation Committee, thank you for your responses and invite you to drop your 
completed survey in the collection baskets at either church next weekend; to drop them off at either rectory this 
week; or to send an e-mail to one of our members.  Please understand that, due to the many responses we are likely 
to receive, we may not be able to implement everyone’s ideas; however, all will be given careful consideration.

Yolaine Kaupas - ykaupas@hotmail.com Matthew  Rinaldi - mattr658@yahoo.com
Joanne Leonard - leopardjfl@aol.com Deacon John Farrell - jfarrell5113@yahoo.com
Richard Terpstra - manterp@yahoo.com Leo Witoski – lwitski7@comcast.net
                                               Monsignor Majoros - gam@comcast.net

mailto:lwitski7@comcast.net

